
Up Coming Events  
¶ ¶ ¶ 

 

February   20018 

7th  Silver Diner Spirit Night  

5:00-8:00 

13th Black History 

Performances  

14th Ash Wednesday  

16th Noon Dismissal  

19th Closed for Presidents 

Day  

23rd 2nd  grade field trip  

March  2018 

9th  Blue Ribbon Shirt and 

Jean day  

10th DI tournament North 

Point High School  

16th Closed  

23rd Deposit for re -

enrollment due  

29th Noon Dismissal/Holy 

Thursday 

30th Closed /Good Friday  

 

 

 

 

 

            
 

The STORM Newsletter 
February 2, 2018 

From the Principalõs Desk  

Dear Parents,  

 

Catholic Schools Week has come and gone and the staff is 

completely  wo rn out!  Although it was a lot fun for everyone  and 

some work did get done , we all agree it was a very long week.  

Back on schedule next Monday so get some rest this weekend.  

We had a County Deputy drop by early Thursday morning and 

inform us that those parking on the curb will be getting tickets 

next time he comes through.  Parking on the curb is not allowed 

at any time , to include waiting for yo ur students in afternoon 

band practice.   Please use the painted parking spots for day 

care drop -off and pick -up and for band pick -up.   

The next Silver Diner Spirit night is Wednesday the 7 th.  The PTO is 

organizing this event and will u se the proceeds  to help pay for 

the Blue Ribbon Bash for parents on April 14 th.  The DJ is already 

booked for this event a t the Legions Club at the Blue Crab 

stadium.   Our goal is to make this a free event for pare nts so help 

by eating at the Silver Diner on Wednesday.  

Donõt forget the re -enrollment portal is open and your deposit is 

due by March 23 rd. 

 

In His Service, 

J.R. West 

 



Silver Diner Night  

The PTO is hosting the next Silver Diner Spirit Night.  Please plan on letting Silver Diner make you dinner 

on February 7th. Our dinner hours are 5:00 -8:00.  There will be a 50/50 and some games and giveaways 

so the night should be a lot of fun.  

Black History Month - Performances  

To help us honor and recognize Black History month this year we have hire d a professional trou pe to 

put on two performances for our students and you are invited.  The first performance will be for PK -5th 

graders starting at 9:00 am.  This performance details and b rings to life African Americans in the Hall of 

Fame.  The second performance is the life and times of Frederick Douglas and will begin at 10:15.  

Parents are invited and encouraged to attend, but students will get preferred seating.  

Re-enrollment and T uition  

It is hard to believe but it is already time to think about re -enrolling for next year.  The tuition has gone 

up 3% which will make the new tuition $8,085.   The Catholic rate will remain $2,300 which makes tuition 

for practicing Catholics $5,785.  The 2018 -19 application  is now open .  You will need to make a $500 

deposit , which will come off your tuition bill, by March 23 rd. Your deposit wi ll secure your seat/s for next 

year and payments will begin in June.  We will begin accepting new families on March 26 th so donõt 

delay  or you will run the chance of losing your seat.  If your students are currently enrolled , you will go 

through the re -enrollment process.  If you have a new student joining us from your home, for instance 

a Pre-K student, you must go through the application process for the new student.  Once we receive 

your deposit, we will wait for the financial aid package from the ADW to arrive and then add in the 

financial aid from Saint Peters and then create a new contract.  If you are behind in payments for this 

year, you will not be allowed to re -enroll until your past balance is paid in full.  All questions regarding 

the enrollment p rocess should be sent to Mrs. Richards at admissions@gostorm.org . 

 

Blue Ribbon Events  

Thank you parent s who sent in kind words about 

our  school. It contributed greatly to this 

awesome wall art seen in the hall on your way 

to Sank Auditorium.    

Our PTO has been very busy planning some 

great fun to continue to celebrate our National 

Blue Ribbon accomplishments; they even have 

something just for parents.  

April 13 th          Blue Ribbon shirt and jean day.  

April 14 th                 Blue Ribbon Bash - this is a cocktail 

mailto:admissions@gostorm.org


party  for adults  with a DJ.  This will be held at the Legends C lub at the Blue Crab stadium.  More info 

on the way, but mark your calendar and get your babysitters line d up NOW.  

April 28 th         Blue Ribbon Bonanza - this is a family night out at the Blue Crab stadium.  They are  

working on special events just for us, like the entire school on the infield for the National Anthem 

played by our band for starters.  

May 25 th             Blue Ribbon shirt and jean day with field day in the morning and Kona Ice Truck in the 

afternoon.  

Stay tuned for more details on these f un events.  

Highlights  from CS W 2018 

 

 
 





 


